Committee Newsletter March 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

A warm welcome to those new families that have joined the Pre-School. We hope that your child enjoys their time with us.

The committee have spent the last few months supporting the team with any alterations and additions to the building, we know that the children have been busy exploring the setting.

Work still continues as we settle in. If you have any handy skills or can give any time to support the maintenance of the preschool, please let us know as more hands make light work!

The Christmas raffle fundraising event was really successful again so thank you to all businesses and families/committee that supported this event. With the Grotto fundraising, we made a total of

£ 1426.00

This will go to the garden project that we are planning over the coming weeks - watch the changes that happen as spring arrives!

HELP NEEDED

The committee is always welcoming new members to the group - If you are interested and would like to know more about how you can get involved, please contact a committee or staff member who will be happy to help answer any questions you may have.

We are also looking for the following items to support the design and build of the garden, if you have any of the following and are happy to donate items please let us know:

Tyres
Sleepers
Unused drain pipes / brackets
Treated timber battens
Paving stones
Fake grass cut offs
Bags of shingle
Construction signs/hats/tape

Our fundraising efforts are being put back into new developments in the garden and new experiences for the children. We understand that the last 18months especially we have really pushed the fundraising and with COVID we are very lucky to be on site.

• Jumble Trail - 21.05.22

The Playgroup will be open for refreshments and a play on this day, so feel free to pop in as well as browsing the stalls across the town.

• Bag2School - 23.03.22

If you are having a clear out at home, please bring the items (as stated on the poster in our lobby).

The more bags and weight we can collect, the more money we receive.

Please bring eligible items to Preschool before this date.

Thank You!